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                      SHENTEL ANNOUNCES COMPLETION OF SALE 
                        OF CELLULAR PARTNERSHIP INTEREST 
 
      EDINBURG, VA, (February 28, 2003) - Shenandoah Telecommunications Company 
(Shentel; NASDAQ: SHEN) today announced the completion of the sale by its 
subsidiary, Shenandoah Mobile Company (SMC), of SMC's general partner interest 
in the Virginia 10 RSA Limited Partnership to Verizon Wireless. As previously 
announced, the total purchase price for SMC's general partner interest was 
approximately $37 million in cash, a portion of which was paid into escrow under 
the terms of the purchase agreement. Shentel will recognize a taxable gain as a 
result of the sale. 
 
      "The sale of our partnership interest is an important step in our efforts 
to focus our wireless efforts on our digital PCS operation. The cash proceeds 
from the sale provide flexibility in funding other areas of our operations, and 
the proceeds may also be used to reduce our outstanding debt," said Christopher 
E. French, President of Shenandoah Telecommunications Company. 
 
About Shenandoah Telecommunications 
 
      Shenandoah Telecommunications Company is a holding company which provides 
a broad range of telecommunications services through its operating subsidiaries. 
The Company celebrated its 100th anniversary of service on June 9, 2002. The 
Company is traded on the NASDAQ National Market under the symbol "SHEN." The 
Company's operating subsidiaries provide local telephone, 
 



 
 
cable, Internet access, interexchange facilities, cellular and PCS services, 
along with many other associated services, to the Quad State region from 
Harrisonburg, Virginia to Harrisburg and Altoona, Pennsylvania. 
 
                                                -------------------------------- 
                                                Laurence F. Paxton 
                                                Vice President - Finance 
 
This release contains forward-looking statements that are subject to various 
risks and uncertainties. The Company's actual results could differ materially 
from those anticipated in these forward-looking statements as a result of 
unforeseen factors. A discussion of factors that may cause actual results to 
differ from management's projections, forecasts, estimates and expectations is 
available in the Company filings with the SEC. Those factors may include changes 
in general economic conditions, increases in costs and other competitive 
factors. 
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